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Summary Minutes 
 

ALA Midwinter Meeting, 2006 
Sunday, January 22, 10:30-12:30  

Mahncke Room, Sheraton Gunter Hotel 
 

• Geoff Swindells reported that Saturday’s Tour of the Daughters of the 
Republic of Texas Library on the grounds of the Alamo complex was a 
success. 14 people attended, including 5 who were not members of 
GODORT 

• Geoff Swindells reported that the first draft of the Preservation 
Chapter of the Electronic Depository Manual has been completed. 
When GPO makes the entire manual for public comment, REGP and 
other interested members are urged to contribute their expertise. 

• Donna Koepp reported that the University of North Texas will be the 
new home of the Serial Set Hard-C


